
 
 

  

 Merry Christmas from Normandale  
Preschool 

 

Christmas Chapel and Carols 
   

Bring your family and join the students at Normandale Preschool on Wednesday, December 
12, at 11:00 A.M. for our Christmas Chapel.  Elizabeth Paul, Normandale's Children's Ministry 
Director, will lead us in worship and song.  Help us celebrate the season at this special holiday 

chapel.   
   

************************************************************************************* 

                                   Enrichment Opportunities   
 Our Enrichment classes have  been a huge success!  Mrs. 
Sigvertsen, loves to share her teaching expertise with our young 
students making each class fun and full of surprises.  Join us in 
January, as we begin yet another fun filled Friday class. In Numbers 
R Us, students will explore mathematical concepts as they locate 
shapes, find patterns, compare quantities and sort objects.  This 
learning adventure will be full of games, activities and songs...plus a 
special snack. Sign up today before the holidays!   
   
Friday Mornings, 9:00-11:30 a.m. January 11 & 18. Cost $50  
*A class for 4 & 5 year old students   

    
********************************************************************** 

                      Stages Theatre Field Trip 

On January 31, 2013, our Plus One and three and four day classes will be 
attending Diary of a Worm a Spider and a Fly at Stages Theatre in the beautiful 
Hopkins Center for the Arts.  Look for information to come home after the 
holidays.  
   
   



Thank you to our Volunteers 
Every year we have volunteer helpers from Normandale Lutheran Church who assist our 
teachers in the classroom.  This year we want to thank Dee Henriksen, Katie Reagan and Carol 
Upgaard for helping our staff and students in the classrooms each week.  A special thank you 
to Valerie Eckstein, our Scholastic mom, who delivers your book orders to you monthly.  We 
depend greatly on each of these wonderful volunteers as well as our many parents who have 
given of their time to share their talents and gifts with our students. Thank you never seems 
enough to show you how much we appreciate each of you. 
  

Registration 2013 
Registration is just around the corner for Fall 2013!  

 We surveyed our families and responded to your request by adding several 3 hour classes.  
Registration forms will be distributed to current preschool families and church members before 
the holidays.  Please read carefully the many options available for next fall...as there have been 

changes.  We look forward to serving you next year and for many years to come! 
 

Looking Ahead 
 
Christmas Break                December 24-January 4 
Teacher Workshop Day     Friday, January 25 
Stages Theatre Fieldtrip    Thursday, January 31 
Spring Conferences            March 7 & 8 
Circus                                 Thursday, April 25 
  

 
 

From the Staff at Normandale Preschool...We wish you a 
Holiday filled with the love of family and friends as we celebrate the birth 

of our Lord and Savior.  
     

In Christ, 

JoAnne Gustafson, MAEd 
Director, Normandale Preschool  



MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
  

 

 

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1109272013630

